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Have a lovely weekend! 
  
Amanda Dawson,  
Headteacher 

Word and Grammar of the Week 
 
We thought we would share our word and grammar 
of the week with you, so that you can further help 
your children with their English skills: 
 

I saw you in town yesterday. ✓ 
not 

I seen you in town yesterday. × 

Word of the Week 
prosper 

 
 

 
 

School Milk 
 
The process of ordering and paying for your child’s 
milk has changed. Please remember to register on 
the link below if you would like your child to have 
milk every day.   
If you are in receipt of benefits, which entitles you 
to free school meals please talk to the school office.  
 

www.schoolmilkuk.co.uk 

 

 Dinner Money 
 
All dinner money accounts must be cleared by 
Monday 22nd July 2019. If the accounts are not 
cleared by this date, your child will not be able to stay 
for a school dinner. 
 
 

Smoking on site 
 
As you are aware Mellers has a strict no smoking 
policy. This means you are not allowed to smoke on 
site or around the premises. If you are found smoking 
on site, you will be asked to leave immediately. 
Please respect the school and keep our children 
smoke free!   

 

Parking Outside School 
 
We cannot emphasise enough how dangerous it is 
when parents park the yellow zigzags. Please keep 
our children safe. 

 

 Picnic Time! 
 
The children will be having a picnic on the field on the 
last day (Friday 26th July 2019). Please send them with 
sun cream and a hat. School will then finish at 
1.15pm, please do not be late!  
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